
Special Called Meeting       February 13, 2023 

  

The Mayor and Council of the City of Maysville had a Special Called Meeting on 

Monday, February 13, 2023, 6:00 p.m. to discuss placing an employee security 

entrance door on the side of city hall.  

Present: Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmembers Kimberly Wilmoth, Junior 

Hardy, Scott Harper and City Administrator/City Clerk Barbara 

Thomas. Councilmember Richard Parr was not present at the 

meeting. 

A proposal was received from DHPACE Doors for a custom size hollow metal 
door (Solid no glass) stainless steel door. Lever and deadbolt will be keyed alike. 
 
This proposal was approved as presented upon a motion made by 
Councilmember Scott Harper, seconded by Councilmember Junior Hardy to 
accept the proposal bid of $4972.00. Motion carried. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:12 p.m. to go into a workshop to update the LUMC 
book. 
 
 
 
Barbara Thomas       March 6. 2023 

__________________________________________ __________________ 
 
 
 
 
 


